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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
NAVAL SEA SYSTEMS COMMAND DETALHMENT

RADIOLOGCAL AFFAIRS SUPPORT OFFICE (RASO)
YORKTOWN.VA 23691

IN REPLY REFER TO

8128/3256.L6.B
Ser6446W/U87

0 5 FEB 1985

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Materials Licensing Branch
Washington, DC 20555

Centlemen:

The enclosed application by the Long Beach Naval Shipyard to amend U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission Materials License No. 04-06145-01 is endorsed. Request
prompt action to meet operational commitments.

It is requested that receipt acknowledgement data be forwarded to this Office
on the enclosed card.

Sincerely,

f
P. J. DURFEE
Commander, MSC, USN

'

Director

Enclosure:
(1) NAVSHIPYD Long Beach ltr

~5100 Ser 133.4/62 of ,

25 Jan 85
~ (2) Receipt Acknowl'edgement Card ,
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